
From: Port of Siuslaw Manager
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 11:20:13 AM

Wendy:
 
May 23 works for us.
 
Thank you.
 

Steven Leskin
 
Steven Leskin
General Manager
Port of Siuslaw
 
100 Harbor Street
Florence, OR  97439
(541) 997 3426
www.portofsiuslaw.com
 
Member, South Coast Ports Coalition
 
Public Records Law Disclosure:  This is a public document. It may be obtained through a
third party public records request. This email is also subject to the State Retention
Schedule.
 

From: Wendy Farley-Campbell [mailto:wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us] 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:05 AM
To: Port of Siuslaw Manager <manager@portofsiuslaw.com>
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
 

Thank you Steven.  So 30 days out would be May 23rd.   Please let me know if that works for the
Port’s schedule.
 
r/Wendy
 

From: Port of Siuslaw Manager [mailto:manager@portofsiuslaw.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
 
Wendy:
 
Sorry for the delay in responding to your e mail.
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I do not think we will be ready by the April 11. Can we please postpone again. I think 30 days may be
appropriate.
 
I’ll be speaking with the Port’s attorney and Jack Aiken a little later this morning.
 
Thank you.
 

Steven Leskin
 
Steven Leskin
General Manager
Port of Siuslaw
 
100 Harbor Street
Florence, OR  97439
(541) 997 3426
www.portofsiuslaw.com
 
Member, South Coast Ports Coalition
 
Public Records Law Disclosure:  This is a public document. It may be obtained through a
third party public records request. This email is also subject to the State Retention
Schedule.
 

From: Wendy Farley-Campbell [mailto:wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us] 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 8:26 AM
To: emc@emcengineersscientists.com; Port of Siuslaw Manager (manager@portofsiuslaw.com)
<manager@portofsiuslaw.com>
Cc: Glen Southerland <glen.southerland@ci.florence.or.us>; Vevie McPherren
<vevie.mcpherren@ci.florence.or.us>
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
 
Good morning Jack and Steven,
 

This email is following up to see if a new design has been drafted yet.  Findings for the April 11th

meeting are due the 4th.  If it looks like another continuance is in the cards then I would suggest
pulling the application and we will renotice when the Port has things lined out with the state/corps
and Mr. Saxon.  The notice period is 21 days—so once we get the notice to proceed from the Port
we could get in back on an agenda in 30 days or less.  Alternatively you could request to reserve a

date a few months out without renotice.  I would just need a specific 2nd or 4th Tuesday date to do
so.  If the latter is the desired option then I would strongly suggest the Port send someone to the

April 11th meeting and give the PC an update of the challenges and status.
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